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  Going for Gold Assembly 
 
Awards for the week ending 9th June 
 
Pupil of the week: 
Reception Macie Warburton Year 1  Cain Smith   
Year 2  Tia Hunter  Year 3  Holly Goulding   
Year 4  Kian Wood  Year 5  Anise Waterworth  
Year 6  Hannah Fairbrother  
       
Attendance Award 
Year 1 
 
Playground Awards 
KS1 Indoor Isla Schoelzel  KS2 Indoor Robert Colbeck  
KS1 Outdoor Thomas Robinson KS2 Outdoor Katie Davis   
   
Well done everyone  
  
  
Well done to everyone. 
KS1Indoor Jacob Fishwick  KS2 Indoor Mia-Louisa McAllister

  
KS1 Outdoor Destiny Meade  KS2 Outdoor Olivia Wolstencroft  
  
Well done to everyone. 
  
Well done to everyone. 
 

Lowton & Golborne Schools (LOGOS) Art Exhibition 
Over the past few weeks, our Y5 children have been working on an art project entitled “Celebration” which will be 
displayed at the above exhibition at Leigh Sixth Form College, Sale Way, Leigh. The exhibition opens on Monday 
12th June for the Y5 children and their parents and will be open to the public from Wednesday 14th June until 
Friday 16th June. We are sure that the event will be a great success and would like to thank all our children,  
Mrs Fitzroy and Miss Henry for all their hard work. Please go along and have a look at our fantastic work. 
 

Sponsored Bounce 
All the children had an excellent time last  
Thursday at the PTFA Sponsored Bounce. The event 
raised a magnificent £700 for the PTFA funds. We 
are very lucky at Lowton J and I to have such a 
supportive and active PTFA. All the funds they raise 
go towards subsidising school trips, financing projects 
e.g. new playground equipment, new library books 
and all those little extras which benefit every child 
that the school budget cannot afford. 
Their next event is the annual Summer Fair on 
Saturday 24th June at 12 noon. Please come along 
and support them if you can. 
 

Advance notice 
On Friday 16th June the children 
are allowed to come to school in 
their own clothes in exchange for 
a donation to the tombola which 
will take place at the PTFA 
Summer Fair on Saturday 24th 
June. Each class is asked to bring 
in different coloured donations, 
please see the PTFA newsletter 
for details. 
Thank you for your support with 
this. 
 

Head Lice 
Please can you make 
sure you check your 
child’s hair on a 
regular basis, as we 
are still continuing to 
have reported cases of 
head lice in school. 
Free treatment is 
available from local 
chemists and 

pharmacies. 
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Monday 12th – Friday 16th June LOGOS Art Exhibition at Leigh College 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th June Phonics testing week for Y1s 

Tuesday 13th June Y4 visit to Synagogue 

Thursday 15th June Y6 Transition day at LHS 

Friday 16th June Inspire 1 

Friday 16th June Y6 Transition day at GHS 

Friday 16th June Wear you own clothes day – PTFA Rainbow Tombola donations 

Monday 19th June Year 6 photographs 

Friday 23rd June Inspire 2 

Saturday 24th June PTFA Summer Fair 12-3pm 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th June Science Week 

Monday 3rd – Friday 7th July Y6 Hinning House week 

Wednesday 12th July  KS2 Summer Performance afternoon 

Thursday 13th July Reception trip to Underwater Street 

Thursday 13th July  KS2 Summer Performance evening 

Wednesday 19th July Open morning 

Thursday 20th July Awards Assembly 

Friday 21st July Leavers Assembly 

Friday 21st July School closes for Summer holidays 

 
More information will be available on the school website (www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk)  

and in future newsletters regarding school activities. 

At Lowton J & I we aim for all children to have 96% attendance or over.  
The school’s overall attendances for each year group are: 

Year Group Last Week 
Yearly Attendance 

to Date 

Reception 92.33% 96.41% 

Year 1 98.57% 95.39% 

Year 2 88.39% 95.91% 

Year 3 97.33% 96.37% 

Year 4 94.14% 95.96% 

Year 5 97.93% 95.70% 

Year 6         93.33% 96.79% 

 

Dates for your diary 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 
If anyone has any active Kids 
vouchers left at home please can you 
send them in as soon as possible. This 
scheme has enabled us to purchase 
outdoor play equipment for the 
children in the past and we want to 
make sure we have them all before 
we submit our order. 
Thank you. 
 

School Sports Day 
We are hoping to hold our annual 
Sports Day on Tuesday 20th June from 
1.30pm however we cannot confirm this 
until we have had confirmation from the 
groundwork team that the field is suitable 
to use after the recent renovation work. 
We will let you know as soon as we have 
been given the go ahead. Thank you for 

your patience. 

Golborne High School 
Family Fun Day 

Golborne High School are 
having a Family Fun Day 
on Saturday 8th July at 12 
noon.  
There will be lots of 
activities and stalls plus 
the chance to explore the 
new wetland area. 
 


